
Liturgical Ministry Update 

With the changes required by the Diocese of Toledo, the role of Liturgical Ministers will be 
different at our Masses for a while. Eucharistic Ministers will not be utilized as Communion will 
only be the Body of Christ and distributed by the priest and deacon. We will not have a 
choir, there will be no acolytes and no hospitality after Mass. 

There are still ways to answer God’s call to ministry, though. Please consider trying a new 
role at Mass. Once we have the names of the people willing to participate, a new schedule 
will be created and mailed. 

 

Liturgical Ministers during COVID-19 

Lector 

We still need proclaimers of the Word at both the 8 a.m. Mass and 10 a.m. Mass on Sunday 
mornings. We will happily train anyone interested in serving as lectors who have not read at 
Mass before. 

What to know: 

Lectors must be age 65 or younger to be on the altar, or willing to sign a waiver  

Lectors may read both readings and the stanzas of the psalm 

If there are two lectors for Mass, there will be six feet of separation between the seats for 
proper social distancing 

Lectors will receive Holy Communion on the altar 

 

Ushers 

We need ushers to help dismiss parishioners at the end of Mass to receive Holy Communion 
before exiting the church. We will provide training for anyone new to the role of usher at 
HSP. 

What to know: 

All ushers must wear masks 

 

How to sign up 

Call Sherri in the Parish Office at 419.243.6452. 

Talk to Pat Thompson, Mary Kay McPartlin or Martha Farrell after Mass 


